Prospective Interns,
The Old White TPC at The Greenbrier is seeking motivated individuals to be interns for the 2017 season.  We are looking for individuals who want to jumpstart and further their career.  Previous experience on a golf course or sports field is preferred, but not required.
The Old White TPC has annually hosted The Greenbrier Classic since 2010.  On June 23, 2016, the course suffered major damage from historic flooding.  This prompted the cancellation of The Greenbrier Classic.  Since then, The Old White TPC has gone through major renovations which include new greens, fairways, and tees.  This year’s tournament is going to be bigger and better than ever!

Here is a link to the job posting on Turfnet.

http://www.turfnet.com/jobs/j38351-summer-intern-the-old-white-tpc-at-the-greenbrier-white-sulphur-springs-wv 

Also, if interested, students may contact last year’s intern for information on his experience at The Old White TPC.  Please contact Josh Pope for that information. 

Housing is provided on-site in our new office building.  Other benefits include meals, golf and uniforms.
Interested students should contact:
Josh Pope, Golf Course Superintendent

Josh_Pope@greenbrier.com
Please send cover letter, resume, and references.
